
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: March 5th , 2025 

Re: Recommendation for Kelsey Price- Communiuty Development Authority 

I am pleased to recommend Kelsey Price for a position on the Community Development 

Authority. Kelsey has lived and worked in Whitewater for over 30 years and has a deep 

understanding of the community’s needs and potential for growth. 

As a current member of the Ethics Committee, she has demonstrated her commitment to 

responsible governance and community well-being. Kelsey is passionate about fostering 

balanced development, advocating for growth that includes both single-family homes and 

student housing to support the diverse needs of Whitewater residents. 

Her experience, dedication, and vision for sustainable community growth make her an 

excellent candidate for the Community Development Authority.  

Best, - JSW 

  

 

John S. Weidl 

City Manager, City of Whitewater 

 

 


